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PARENTS NEWSLETTER 
November //// Issue Number 4 

As we move into the cooler months, we want to remind you to        
ensure your child is dressed appropriately for the changing weather. 
Mornings and afternoons can be quite chilly, and it’s important that 
students come to school prepared to stay comfortable throughout the 
day. 

• Layered Clothing: Dressing in layers allows students to adjust as 
temperatures change during the day. 

• Warm Outerwear: Jackets, sweaters, and hoodies are essential 
for outdoor activities and recess. 

• Accessories: Hats, gloves, and scarves can help keep your child 
warm during colder days. 

Our goal is to keep everyone healthy and ready to learn, so having the 
right clothing is important as we enter the colder seasons. Thank you 
for helping us ensure that all students are safe and prepared. 
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PARENT ROAR 
We wanted to inform you that there has been a brief pause in our    
Parent Roar meetings due to the coordinator’s current work on another 
grant project. We appreciate your understanding and patience during 
this time. 
We are excited to announce that our next Parent Roar meeting will 
take place on November 13th at 8:30 a.m. We look forward to         
resuming these meetings and continuing our valuable discussions    
and connections. 
Thank you for your continued support and involvement. We can’t wait 
to see you at the upcoming meeting! 
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We are pleased to share that coats have been generously donated 
to our school by MGM. If your child is in need of a coat this    
season, please contact the main office and/or Mrs. Plant. We’re 
here to support our students and families and encourage you to 
reach out if we can be of help. 

As Thanksgiving approaches, we want to 
remind you that school will be closed for 
Thanksgiving Break from November 27th  
to November 29th. Classes will resume on 
December 2nd. 
 
We are grateful for our wonderful students,      
families, and community, and we wish you 
all  a safe and joyful  holiday filled with  
gratitude and togetherness. 
Happy Thanksgiving! 

Report Cards 
 

We would like to remind you that report cards 
will    be distributed on November 13th. Re-
port cards can    be picked up at the end of the 
school day, and students will also receive their 
report cards directly. 

We would like to extend a special thank 
you to all the parents who took the time to 
participate in our Reauthorization focus 
groups. Your insights, feedback, and       
engagement are invaluable to us as we 
work toward enhancing our programs   
and services. 
Your contributions play a crucial role in 
shaping our school’s future, and we are 
grateful for your commitment and         
support. 


